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Upcoming remediation works 

We last notified you on 13 March to advise of the ongoing remediation of asbestos containing material at 
Wentworthville Public School. As part of the upgrade project, asbestos containing material will continue to 
be remediated over the coming months.  

All removal and remediation works are carried out in accordance with the Department of Education’s 
Asbestos Management Plan and SafeWork NSW requirements. Air monitoring will be in place and a 
clearance certificate will be issued by an independent occupational hygienist before students and staff 
return to school each week until the completion of these works. The health, safety and well-being of the 
school community, local residents and workers is our highest priority.  

Testing will be completed to ensure the site has been fully remediated. We will keep you informed if further 
material is found which requires removal.  

The health, safety, and well-being of the school and the local community is our highest priority. Please be 
assured that the removal of this material will not pose a risk to the local community. 

Hours of work 

Work to remediate the asbestos containing material is expected to start on 14 April 2020 and will be 
completed by licensed asbestos removalists. These works will continue throughout the Easter holidays until 
27 April 2020.  

Works will occur in line with the approved working hours set by the Department of Planning, Industry and 
Environment. The approved hours for work are between 7:00am and 6:00pm Monday- Friday and Saturdays 
between 8.00am and 1:00pm. 

Please be advised that air monitoring and other safety measures are in place to ensure works will not pose a 
risk to the community. If at any time adverse weather, like strong winds, could impact this work, additional 
precautions will be implemented.  

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work. 
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For more information contact: 

School Infrastructure NSW 
Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au 
Phone: 1300 482 651 
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au 
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